cus417/57.204

Turnard University Medical School DEPARTMENT OF BACTERIOLOGY AND IMMUNOLOGY 240 LONGWOOD AVENUE. BOSTON.

June 25, 1925.

Dr. Harvey Cushing, Peter Bent Brigham Hospital, Huntington Avenue, Boston.

Dear Harvey:-

I am returning herewith the letters, which I read with a great deal of pleasure. How proud it must make you to get this kind of letter from many people who are reading your splendid biography.

Unfortunately, I could not insert any of the things you suggest because the review was written and in the mail. I should like to have put in a little crack about Arrowsmith. I will send you a carbon of the review, hoping that you will like it. It ex presses the real admiration that I have for your manner of handling the subject and the tone in which it was written.

I will be glad to meet with you at dinner at the Eavern Club next Monday evening. If anything holds me up I will write you. I am forced to go to New York over the week-end, but I think I will be back.

Sincerely yours,

1 Fans Zinsser Zweers